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250331-0021177 
April 10, 2025 

 

Theft of Bobcat Machine from  

Construction Site  

 

On March 31, 2025, at approximately 10:15 AM, officers were dispatched 

to the area of N.W. 3rd Avenue and N.W. 20th Street in reference to a theft 

that occurred at a construction site. 

Upon arrival, the complainant reported that a Bobcat machine was stolen 

from the site. It was reported that the equipment was last seen on Saturday, 

March 29, 2025, at approximately 3:00 p.m., and upon returning to the site, 

the Bobcat machine was discovered to be missing. 

Burglary Detectives are currently investigating the theft, and anyone with 

information is encouraged to come forward. 

Please broadcast the attached “Need to Locate” flyer.  

 

 

 

Anyone with information is urged to contact the Miami Police 

Department’s Burglary Unit at (305) 603-6030. Those with information 

that wish to remain anonymous can contact Miami-Dade Crime 

Stoppers at (305) 471- TIPS (8477), visit www.crimestoppersmiami.com 

and select “Give a Tip” or Send a text message to 274637. Enter CSMD 

followed by the tip information and press send. 

 

http://www.crimestoppersmiami.com/

